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Origami Pirate Hat
Follow the instructions below to make a hat fit for a pirate.

1. Fold your paper in half 
to make a rectangle.

2. It should look 
something like this.

3. Turn your rectange 
anti-clockwise.

4. Repeat the step and 
fold your paper in half 
again.

5. Once it has been 
folded tightly, open your 
paper back up.

6. Fold in the top right 
corner so it lines up to 
the middle.

7. Fold in the top left 
corner to it lines up to 
the middle and joins.

8. To make your brim, 
fold the bottle upwards 
on each side.

12. Draw out whatever 
design you would like 
your hat to have.

9. It should look 
something like this.

13. Cut out the deisgn 
using scissors.

10. Glue the corners and 
secure the brim. Hold 
until it has stuck down.

14. Stick down your 
design on your hat using 
glue.

11. Your hat creation is 
complete, now it’s time 
to get decorating!

15. Now you have your 
very own pirate hat! 
Arrr!

•	 A sheet of black 
paper

•	 A sheet of white 
paper

•	 Scissors
•	 Glue
•	 A pencil
•	 A black marker 

pen

What You Need:


